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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Hamilton County Republican Chairman Applauds Judge Paul Felix’s Appointment to the Fifth
District Court of Appeals

Hamilton County, Indiana, June 29, 2023 — Hamilton County Republican Chairman, Mario
Massillamany, extends his warm congratulations to Hamilton County Judge Paul Felix on his
recent appointment to the Fifth District vacancy on the Court of Appeals by Governor Eric
Holcomb. This appointment follows the retirement of Judge Margret Robb, and Judge Felix’s
selection is a testament to his exceptional legal expertise and dedication to serving the
community.

Judge Paul Felix has a long-standing commitment to upholding the principles of justice and
fairness. Throughout his tenure as a Hamilton County Judge, he has exhibited unwavering
integrity, keen legal acumen, and a deep understanding of the law. His appointment to the Fifth
District Court of Appeals is well-deserved recognition of his outstanding contributions to the
judicial system. The Republican Party of Hamilton County looks forward to continuing its strong
support for Judge Felix and his endeavors in upholding the principles of justice and the rule of
law.

Chairman Mario Massillamany commends Governor Eric Holcomb for his astute decision in
selecting Judge Felix for this significant role. He believes that Judge Felix’s breadth of
experience and commitment to upholding the rule of law will greatly benefit the Court of
Appeals and contribute to the efficient administration of justice in the Fifth District.
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